
Weekly Eagle News – Middle School 
 
Greetings RCMS Family:  
 
Welcome Back!  Or if you are new, then welcome!  Amidst the challenges of our A/C situation, we had a 
good week settling into school and seeing some valuable connections being made.  Our teachers did a 
great job of being flexible and providing a good week.  We are all so grateful for them.  I want to thank 
you if you are reading this.  This is the main way we communicate information week by week.  
 
This past week, we had a respect and anti-bullying assembly for our students.  Follow this link to see the 
kinds of things we talked about.  We value your partnership, through your student, in helping to create 
and maintain a safe, kind, and nurturing environment.   Along the way, please pray for me as I recently 
fell off a 40 ft. ladder. Thankfully I was only on the first rung when it happened. Well anyways, 
 
If you happen to slip into our parking lot before 7:30 a.m., please pull up and wait in the car with your 
student(s) until 7:30am.  We will be getting ready and putting out phone cases, etc…, but we appreciate if 
you do not release your student from your vehicle until 7:30am.  If you are regularly early, then it is 
expected you will take advantage of our morning extended care program and we do not want extra cars 
slowing or blocking entrance for our teachers and staff.  Thank you.   
 
Speaking of extended care, here is some info:  Middle School Extended Care- Extended care is available 
for all middle school students from 6:30-7:30 am and then again from 3:00-6:00 pm. Care is located at the 
Middle School Campus 3:00 – 4:30 and will move over to the Lower School Campus at 4:30. Please 
follow this LINK for more details and cost. 
 
Upcoming Dates to Know:  
 
TOMORROW – MONDAY, August 21--6th Grade Catalina Trip Parent Meeting (6:30 pm) in the NEST 
(where we had our Back-to-School night assembly). 
 
August 29: Middle School PICTURE DAY! 
 
August 31 – Sept. 1: 7th/8th Grade Retreat at Mile High Pines 
 
Thanks for reading to the end and make it a great day,  
 
Jim Bennett  
MS Principal 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sSQNw9lzU_PMDUk407aGCfSWrONJMRGN/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.redlandschristian.org/parents/resources-for-all-eagle-families/extended-care

